
 
 
July 8, 2019 
 
Regarding: BZA Application for 130 Rhode Island Avenue NE, Washington, DC 20002 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
As the owner of the property mentioned above, I pledge to contact the local Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (ANC), community/civic groups, the Office of Planning (OP), and adjacent property 
owners to discuss the BZA application for this property.  
 
I will submit a statement of the efforts made to contact these groups and the results of these efforts 
no less than fourteen (14) days before the scheduled public hearing/meeting, hopefully as soon as 
possible. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cassandra Spratt 

Owner, 130 Rhode Island Avenue NE, Washington, DC 20002 
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